
From: Carol-Ann Flanagan <carolannf@burnabyhomeless.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:25 PM 
To: Mayor <Mayor@burnaby.ca> 
Cc: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Oct 4th Council meeting 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email 
is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

 
Good afternoon Mayor Hurley and City Councilors,  
 
On behalf of the Task Force To End Homelessness in Burnaby, the diverse and collaborative strategic 
planning table supported by our Society, we are writing today to request approval for the Society to 
appear as a delegation at the Oct 4th, 2021, Council meeting in regard to our report on the Emergency 
Weather Heat Response (EWHR) at the Burnaby Civic Square. Our representative would be Carol-Ann 
Flanagan, Executive Director of our Society. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Carol-Ann Flanagan  
Executive Director 
Society to End Homelessness in Burnaby 
Burnaby Task Force on Homelessness 
carolannf@burnabyhomeless.org 
Office:(604) 200-0712 
Direct: 778 888-0977 

Your donation can assist in the following ways: 
•        $8 will purchase one comfort kit (socks, toiletries, sustaining food (fruit & nut bars, granola bars, etc.), and basic necessities in 

a carry bag). 
•        These comfort kit items are augmented with donated items when available. 
•        $12 will purchase 10 pairs of men’s socks 
•        $15 will purchase 10 toques or 10 gloves 
•        $50 will purchase a one week supply of nutritional fruit or veggies for the approximately 120 people who attend the Outreach 

Resource Centre 
•        $50 will purchase 25 waterproof shells 
•        $60 will purchase 28 one-zone compass tickets 
•        $100 will purchase plates, cutlery, cups, juice, granola bars for one week at the Outreach Resource Centre 
•        $200 will purchase 100 deodorant 
•        $500 will purchase 238 one-zone compass tickets 
•        $800 will purchase 100 comfort kits- socks, toiletries, food, and basic necessities 

 
  
Website | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram 
 
The Task Force and Society acknowledge that our work is provided within the ancestral, traditional and 
unceded territory of the Coast Salish nations. 
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Copy:
  Chief Administrative Officer
  Dir. Corporate Services
  Dir. Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services
  Dir. Planning & Building
  Dir. Public Safety & Community Services
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